
 FALL FESTIVITIES  

ARCH’s fall festivities included a fantastic confer-

ence and several fundraising events. We were 

pleased to catch up with industry experts at the 

LeadingAge Annual Meeting in San Diego.  

In this season of gratitude we are thankful for all 

our clients and colleagues that have become a part 

of the extended ARCH family.  

The ARCH team is committed to giving back to our 

clients by participating in and contributing to their 

fundraising events. Justin Sager enjoyed Episcopal 

Communities & Services Foundation Fall Celebra-

tion to honor their affordable housing residents.  

Frank Muraca and daughter Francesca enjoyed the 

recent Friendship Senior Options Sterling Award 

Event.  

In the spirit of giving, this Holiday season we made 

donations to Feeding America and the Parkinson’s 

Foundation.  

Construction is well underway for several ARCH 

projects nationwide. Featured is a new medical 

office building in Gilbert, Arizona where ARCH 

serves as Project Manager for MedProperties 

Group. Richfield Living is making significant pro-

gress on their phased repositioning Project in Sa-

lem, Virginia where ARCH serves as Construction 

Monitor.  

 CONSTRUCTION PROGRESS 


